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Kylie Bagley

From: Holly Williams

Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 3:55 PM

To: Kevin Mastin

Subject: Fw: South Woodmoor Colorado - Minor Kennel Permit for the Seglums

 

 

Commissioner Holly Williams 

200 S Cascade, Suite 100 

Colorado Springs, CO 80903 

(719) 520-6411 (office) 

(719) 374-0856 (cell) 

From: Holly Williams <hollyforcolorado@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 3:36 PM 

To: Holly Williams <HollyWilliams@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: Fwd: South Woodmoor Colorado - Minor Kennel Permit for the Seglums  

  

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Sue Holmes <sueholmes4@outlook.com> 

Date: Thu, Oct 27, 2022 at 4:06 PM 

Subject: South Woodmoor Colorado - Minor Kennel Permit for the Seglums 

To: hollyforcolorado@gmail.com <hollyforcolorado@gmail.com> 

 

Holly; 

  

It is been brought to my attention that you are voting on Tuesday for a minor kennel permit for one of our neighbors 

that backs up to the open space that we helped purchase.  We are not in favor of allowing a minor kennel permit for our 

neighbor the Seglums.  We feel 4 dogs is plenty for a neighbor to own in our community.  We currently already have an 

issue with dogs barking.  This permit would increase phone calls to WIA for barking dog issues.  Also you will be setting a 

precedence for others in our neighborhood to request this variance.  There was a limit to the number of dogs that a 

home owner can have in our community.  They have other options if they would like this type of business.  They can 

move to where they have additional acreage to take care of multiple dogs.  I am not against our neighbors with dogs, 

but do understand the current rules to limit the number of dogs to 4.   

  

This is our neighborhood and feel that the neighbors voices should be heard.  Please vote NO on this variance.   

  

Regards, 

Sue Holmes 
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--  

Holly Williams 

Candidate 
El Paso County Commissioner 
District 1 

1831 London Carriage Grove 
Colorado Springs, CO  80920 
(719) 385-0722 (cell) 

 

  


